
Burrell (HB 255) Act No. 234

Existing law provides that the clerk of court shall make forms available and provide
assistance to petitioners in filing a protective order.

New law retains existing law and additionally authorizes domestic abuse advocates to
provide clerical assistance to petitioners in filing a protective order. 

New law defines "domestic abuse advocate".

Effective August 15, 2011.

(Amends R.S. 46:2138 and Ch.C. Art. 1566)


